
Cairnmore Hill Wind Farm Redesign

RES is revising and optimising the design of its Cairnmore Hill Wind Farm 
proposal, located approximately 4.5km northwest of Thurso.

An online exhibition is being launched on Wednesday 2nd February 2022 to inform 
the community and local supply chain about the revised design and to gather 
comments.

The exhibition will be hosted on the project website at 
www.cairnmorehill-windfarm.co.uk and will provide a range of information, 
including opportunities for the local supply chain to get involved in the project. 
Hard copies of materials will also be available from the date of the event, upon 
request, by contacting RES.

Comments to RES on the proposal must be submitted in writing via a ‘comments 
form’ which will be available on the project website from the date of the event. 
Hard copy comments forms will also be available upon request. The closing date 
for comments is Wednesday 2nd March 2022.

For more information please visit www.cairnmorehill-windfarm.co.uk or contact 
Euan Hogg, RES Development Project Manager, at euan.hogg@res-group.com.

RES will be offering phone and video call appointments 
on Wednesday 2nd February 2022 from 12 noon until 
8pm to discuss any questions that people may have with 
regard to the proposal.

Appointments should be booked in advance with RES by 
calling 07900 193045.

Please note that comments to RES at this time are not representations to the determining 
authority (The Highland Council). There will be an opportunity to submit representations to 
the determining authority should an application be submitted.
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